
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  N-09/013-015           

           

Press Release 

 

Non Resident Nepali Association (NRNA) is relieved to hear the news that Qatar Supreme 

Committee for Delivery and Legacy (QSCDL) has brought forward the regulatory guidelines 

to safeguard rights and working conditions of migrant workers in Qatar. For some time, our 

attention has been drawn by the media on the fact that some Nepali workers amongst others 

working in Qatar were not getting the working conditions they were promised and some were 

affected with occupational hazard and safety conditions. With this new development, we are 

much relieved and hope that this will send a strong message to employers who were not doing 

the right thing. 

 

In this regard, NRNA expresses its gratitude to all parties and stakeholders that have 

contributed to voice for the workers and most importantly the Qatar Government for stepping 

up and taking such a bold decision in providing the fairer conditions to its workers and 

safeguarding workers rights, working conditions, safety matters and other concerning issues.  

 

We urge Qatar Government to continue and improve its commitment in safeguarding 

worker’s rights, safe working conditions and welfare. NRNA is committed to working in 

unison with the government of Nepal and in turn the Qatar Government to protect and assist 

in ensuring the welfare of migrant workers. 
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